
 

Happy Anniversary to: 
  

Nikki & Derek Clark  2/11/08 
Jane & Frank Guthrie  2/16/08 

Rich & Karen Bartus  2/25 

Bruce Ilgenfritz-2/1 Dr. Michael DeShields 2/12 
Linda Taylor-2/1 Dawn Dudley 2/14 
Sandy Palais 2/1 Peggy Bello 2/18 
Gabby Miller 2/5 Sue Hannan 2/19 

Charlie Ackerman 2/6 Jennie Capano 2/20 
Edith Matsinger 2/6 Michael Campbell 2/21 

Kori Warren 2/10 Pastor Eric 2/23 
Paul Bello 2/10 Dot Pawling 2/26 

Announcements January 29, 2017 
You’re Invited 
Bubba and Gabby Miller invite you to a coffee & cake reception in the Social Hall on Sunday, February 12 following the dedication 
of Grace during the service.  

 
IHOC Preparations have started at OBC! 
There will be a meeting on Thursday, Feb. 9th for all those who are interested in helping with IHOC while the men are 
at OBC from March 12th-26th. We need help with overnight hosts, meals, weekend hosts, laundry, set up on the 11th, 
and more. If you want to know more about IHOC or how you can help, please plan to come on the 9th or let Jeanette 
know!  
 
Kitchen Loan Repayment 
Good news, as of Dec. 31st, the church has repaid $19,280 toward our $30,000 loan. Thank you for your faithfulness to 
your pledges! We will keep you informed of our progress in the months ahead… and let’s keep the momentum going! 
 
Happy February Birthday to:  
 


